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Comments: NO on the Expansion plans for Holland Lake Lodge. The ethics of  preservation should not be limited

to that of National Parks. This pristine area, which is cherished by many, is uniquely Montana and represents our

State on a genuine level. To expand and develop the lodge with over 30 new buildings is excessive. I believe this

would destroy the heartfelt spirit of the unique Holland Lake experience. Also, as Montanans, we would suffer the

loss of yet one more piece of our beautiful State, to a corporate ideal.


